
DATE: 3/13/2019 
ATTN: HOUSE RULES COMMITTEE 
FROM: Hans Huffman, OR resident in 97233 
RE: HB 2983 
  
  
Chair Holvey and Members of the House Rules Committee- 
  
My name is Hans Huffman. I am submitting this testimony in support of HB 2983. 
  
Our entire political and campaign process works best for all constituents when the 
process is as transparent as possible. HB 2716 helps increase this transparency and 
oversight and ensures voters will have necessary information to decide who will best 
represent their interests. 
  
I urge all members of the committee to support this critical piece of legislation. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Hans Huffman 
Wolf PAC Oregon Volunteer 
Portland, OR 97233     
 


